

Annual Meeting Review

Our 5th annual meeting was held on January 29, 2012 at which all 3 members, Joe Heimann, Deb Mueller and Karen Shymanski who were up for election were all re-elected.

The following goals for 2012 were discussed:

- Plant additional memorial trees
- Expand the playground with additional equipment
- Chilton Area Community Grant application submitted for additional playground equipment
- Install metal or aluminum soffit and fascia on hall
- Begin creation of steps from Chapel to hall
- Increase seating area around gazebo
- Install new step at sacristy entrance
- New windows for hall and kitchen
- Create an Endowment fund

Remember if you would like to dedicate a contribution or memorial to any of these please contact any board member.

Please remember you can become a lifetime member or pay your annual dues at any time throughout the year. New members are always welcome!

If you are receiving this newsletter by mail but have an email address we can send it to, please let us know, and help us save postage and printing cost. ~Thanks

Check out our website StMartinHeritagPark.org or contact us by email at Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org as we welcome your ideas and comments!

St. Martin Heritage Park Charlestown, Inc. Quarterly Newsletter Spring 2012

2012 Calendar of Events

Brat Fry ~ Sunday April 1st held at the community hall serving 11:00 am till 6:00 pm.

Golf Outing ~ Saturday August 11th tee off at 8:00 am Hickory Hills Country Club, Chilton

Sips & Slurps ~ Wine and beer tasting benefit, Saturday November 3

Red Star Express ~ Holiday concert in the Chapel, Saturday December 1st

Upcoming events

The next fundraising event will be our benefit Brat Fry on April 1st. If you would like to donate a pan of bars, please call Rogene Biese @ 849-4587. If you are able to work for an hour, serving food or helping in the kitchen call Colleen Kolbe @ 849-2594. For any other donations such as silent auction or bucket raffle items, cash etc. contact Deb Mueller at 898-1977.

Our benefit golf outing will be in August but now is a great time to think about getting a team together. Would you like to help with this event? Lots of hands are needed to solicit prizes, do some of the preliminary work, work the day of the event, etc. Contact Deb Mueller at 898-1977 she would greatly appreciate any help you can give.

Board Members

Roger Woelfel	920-851-8830
Karen Shymanski	920-898-5827
Don Pfister	920-849-2939
Joe Heimann	920-849-9592
Deb Mueller	920-898-1977
Dori Schmitz	920-876-2312
Luke Geiser	920-849-4802